

Claiborne Building | 1201 North Third Street | Suite 7-300 | Baton Rouge, LA 70802 | P 225-342-6950 | F 225-342-6473 www.ulsystem.edu

November 3, 2015

Dr. Peter Fos, President University of New Orleans 2000 Lakeshore Drive New Orleans, LA 70148

Dear Dr. Fos:

On October 22, 2015, the Board of Supervisors for the University of Louisiana System approved personnel actions from the University of New Orleans. Enclosed for your records are copies of the signed forms.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Karla Hughes, Ph.D.

Executive Vice President and Provost

